
As always, the Rotary Club of Gawler has been busy in the Gawler Community 
and further afield.

I have included some of the items published in the Gawler Bunyip in recent weeks.



For the past two years we have collaborated with Variety and supported the
Variety Club Bash.

This year, President Elect Anthony Barilla and two friends took part in the Bash,
raising thousands of dollars to assist needy children. The quiz night conducted in conjunction 
with Gawler Rotary raised an amazing $11,000.



Local Police Officer Gary Wills was named 
winner of the Rotary Club of Unley’sPolice 
Officer of the Year Award, mainly due to his 
work with the Blue Rose Project.

This generated an enormous amount of  
publicity. The award winner was announced  
at the Royal Adelaide Show on September 8th
and was featured on the Channel 9 News,  
several radio stations and in the Advertiser.

The Bunyip featured Gary on the front page  
and in a detailed article on September 13th  
and he was also mentioned in the Angaston  
Leader.
Another article was published in today’s  
Bunyip. I can’t speak too highly of the work  
Chris Davis and the team from Unley Rotary
who organised the awards and Sara Gilligan of SAPOL’s Media Liaison Team have made to 
showcase this award. 

PP Brian Burt




